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Rural communities are not the place to relocate massive numbers of homeless 

and/or drug addicted persons.  We do not have the resources and/or jobs to deal with 

them.  Building a bunch of "holding pens" will only add crime and increased drug 

addiction to our community.  Not to mention the burden and disruptiveness it puts 

upon our school system.  The liberal west side of the state allowed this chaos to 

happen and has no right to push this problem onto these other communities.  VOTE 

NO! 


